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As we òturn the corneró 

into autumn (Boomer is 

everywhere!), Island Nature 

Trust is both turning over 

new leaves and reflecting on 

those just lost. 

Since our last update in 

June, we have navigated a 

busy summer full of chal-

lenging, exciting and sad 

changes. Our much-loved 

and incredibly dedicated 

executive director, Jackie 

Waddell, officially retired. In 

reality, she has continued to 

volunteer for us, helping me 

(the new executive director, 

Megan Harris) get up to 

speed on the many dimen-

sions of this job. What a 

fantastic, professional and 

hard-working INT office 

this is! 

Since June, we ran another 

successful set of summer 

field projects and celebrat-

ed land donations in 

Elmwood and Canavoy. 

Look for more on these 

stories in this issue. 

As we move into the fall 

season look for some new 

leaves unfurling in the look 

of our newsletter and web-

site. Let us know what you 

think! Our goal is to in-

crease the visibility of this 

great organization, the peo-

ple that support it, and the 

lands it protects. Read on, 

enjoy! 

A dodder (Cascuta sp.) 

seen at Gunning Shore 

near Summerside this 

August. This beautiful, 

small, parasitic plant 

was found among salt 

marsh grasses during a 

visit to a property being 

donated to INT through 

the Ecogift program.

[ photo courtesy Jackie 

Waddell]  
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